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TECHNICAL BULLETIN 

Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi Graphic Operation Terminal (GOT). 
 

For the GOT1000 series RS-422 conversion unit (GT15-RS2T4-9P), to improve the availability of its part, the 
D-sub connector has been changed. 

Though the shape of the D-sub connector has been changed, the function and others of the RS-422 conversion 
unit have not been changed. 
 
1. Change 

The appearance of the D-sub connector is changed. 
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2. How to identify the product with the new D-sub connector 

The following hardware version and later apply to the product with the new D-sub connector. 
 

Model Hardware version 

GT15-RS2T4-9P Ｆ 

 
The following shows how to check the hardware version. 
 
■ Rating plate (GOT rear face) 
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